
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN REGION 18 ESC AND ECISD REGARDING THE TEACHER 
ADVANCEMENT PROGRAM (TAP) 

 

DATE: November 16, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached is a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding between Region 18 Education 

Service Center and ECISD regarding the Teacher Advancement Program (TAP) at Hood 
Junior High. 
  

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding 

between Region 18 Education Service Center and ECISD regarding the Teacher 
Advancement Program (TAP) at Hood Junior High. 
 

*************** 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


